
 

  

 

SERVICE ALERT 
 

 
October 1, 2020 

       

Stage 1 Watering Restrictions in Effect for Most RDN Water Service Areas  
 

The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) watering restrictions have returned to Stage 1 in most RDN Water 
Service Areas, including:  

 

RETURN TO STAGE 1 WATERING RESTRICTIONS 

• Surfside 

• Westurne Heights 

• Melrose 

• San Pareil 

• French Creek (Sandpiper) 

• Nanoose Bay Peninsula 

• Englishman River (Rivers Edge) 

 
Stage 1 Watering Restrictions - outdoor watering can take place on any day of the week before 7 a.m. and 
after 7 p.m., and there are no restrictions on washing vehicles or boats, filling pools, or pressure-washing 
walkways and siding.   
 
Due to some recent water supply challenges, the following RDN Water Service Areas will remain in Stage 
4 Watering Restrictions until further notice:   

 

REMAIN IN STAGE 4 WATERING RESTRICTIONS 

• Decourcey • Whiskey Creek  

 
Stage 4 Watering Restrictions - outdoor watering is completely prohibited.  In addition, the washing of 
cars and boats, filling pools, pressure-washing, and new lawn permits is not permitted.  When the water 
supply conditions change, the watering restrictions will be amended, and customers in the Whiskey Creek 
and Decourcey Water Service Areas will be notified.   
 
 
 
 
  

For more information, please contact: 

 Water Services 

 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 250-390-6560 or 250-248-4914 

 rcu  


